
 

 
 

 
 

Early finish for Year 7, Year 8 and Year 9 on Thursday 13 February 
 
Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
On Thursday 13 February, the Trust and the Sixth Form team will be hosting a ‘Futures 
Event’ for all our year 11 students. 
 
The aim of the event is to give our Year 11 students an insight into what it takes to succeed 
in the world of work. Our students will hear from industry experts as well as the Head of 
Sixth Form, Mr Pieri. 
 
The event will highlight the numerous successes of our Sixth Form so far, with students then 
invited to speak to subject teachers in a ‘Subject Market Place’ where departments will 
showcase their Heron Hall Sixth Form subject offerings. 
 
In order to prepare for the event, Year 7, Year 8 and Year 9 students will finish slightly 
earlier than normal on Thursday. 
 
The end of the school day for Year 7, Year 8 and Year 9 will be the end of Period 3 
(12.35pm). A grab and go lunch will be available for your child. 
 
Thank you for your continued support 
 
Your sincerely 
 
Mr Michael Pieri 
Associate Deputy Headteacher | Head of Sixth Form 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


